NOETZELMAN-BOODRY AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY UNIT #377

P.O. Box 265 Elcho, Wisconsin 54428 Phone: 715-275-3882 Email: shoe3@frontier.com

October 1, 2015

Mr. Richard A. Jarvis Never Forgotten Honor Flight, Inc. P.O. Box 5056

Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Dear Mr. Jarvis:

We are enclosing our check in the amount of \$200.00 for a donation to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. Please use it to help send the veterans on this flight. We have several from our American Legion Post in Elcho who have gone, and they are all so thankful for having been able to go, thanks to your efforts. God Bless You and your organization.

Very truly yours,
Massie Dhuk

Marie Schuh, Treasurer